


PPHFH Family Selection and Services Committee
Meeting Minutes
2.27.2020
Welcome/Introduction
Janet Risley called to order the regular meeting of the Family Selection and Services Committee at 12:00 pm on February 27, 2020 at the PPHFH business office. During the introductions Janet presented a Thank You plaque to Lori Sorrels for being the sponsor of our Gingerbread Build in December of 2019. 
Attendance; Janet Risley, Caitlin Daberkow, Joanna Harmon, Ryan Mohling, Janna Mulder, Ryan Parsell, Lori Sorrels, Mark Bowman, Katie Sunderlin, Leonie Cramer, Daniel Apricio, Beverly Guzman, Tim Trowbridge (via conference call). 
Overview of applicants that submitted applications
Caitlin Daberkow  conducted a review of the application cycle noting that we had fifty-five applications. Fifteen recommendations for home visits. We have three homes available in Fountain at our Micah’s View lot, five homes in Colorado Springs at the The Ridge at Sand Creek lot, and one rehab home available at our Country Living development in Fountain. 
Caitlin also reminded committee members about not being biased during the selection process. 
Review of applicants/assign home visits
Caitlin Daberkow gave a review of all applicants housing needs for consideration of home visits. During Caitlin’s review Beverly asked for clarification on the number of bedrooms needed for applicant 14. Leonie also questioned applicant 14’s ability to pay a habitat mortgage payment. 
Committee members were assigned as follows to complete home visits and have their paperwork returned by March 16, 2020. 
Applicant 1 – Tim & Joel
Applicant 2 – Janna & Ryan P
Applicant 3 – Ryan M & Leonie
Applicant 4 – Beverly & Dan
Applicant 5 – Mark & Lori
Applicant 6 – Mark & Lori
Applicant 7 – Beverly & Katie
Applicant 8 – Janna & Katie
Applicant 9- Tim & Joel
Applicant 10 – Dan & Lori
Applicant 11 – Tim & Katie
Applicant 12 – Ryan P & Joel
Applicant 13 – Leonie & Ryan M
Applicant 14- Mark & Janna
Applicant 15 – Beverly & Leonie
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Adjournment
Janet Risley reminded candidates of the next meeting on March 19, 2020 at 12:00 pm. The meeting was then adjourned at 1:00 pm on February 27, 2020. 






